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State of Florida 

-M-E-M-0-R-A-N-D-U-M- 

DATE: September 8 ,  1999 

TO: All Parties 
FROM: Diana Caldwell, Staff Counsel, Division of Legal Services 
RE: Docket No. 960100-TP - Generic investigation into 

permanent number portability. 

Via Facsimile 

There is a conference call scheduled in this docket as follows: 

1O:OO a.m., Friday, September 17, 1999. 

Please dial (850)921-6623 or Suncom 291-6623 promptly at 1O:OO 
a.m. to participate in this conference call. 

The purpose of this conference call is to review the status of 
permanent number portability in Florida. Participation is not 
mandatory; however, all parties are encouraged to join this call. 
If you have any questions, please contact me at ( 8 5 0 )  413-6175. 
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